
Good morning, today is Wednesday, January 10th  
 
Again, congratulations to our Reflections contest winners, including Emily who was not previously 
mentioned and placed 3rd in photography. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at our BHIP meeting on Thursday. 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to announce to the Students and staff of Gateway Middle 
School the Student of the Month award recipients for the month of March.   
 
The 6th grade recipients are: 
Sofia  
Inessa  
Rahul  

 
The 7th grade recipients are: 
Sabrina  
Leilia  
Hayden 

 
The 8th grade recipients are: 
Abigail  
Jesse  
Arshpreet  

 
Congratulations. 
 
Following GBN please excuse the Student of the Month award winners to the counseling office 
to have their picture taken. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


